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Wednesday, 31st March at 10.30 a.m. on Zoom 

Talk given by Dr. Ian Bedford 
What is a butterfly and how do they differ from moths?  Is the changing 
climate affecting the native species and how are they coping?  What will 
we expect to see if global warming continues and how can we try and 
maintain the health of our native species for the future? 

Dr. Ian Bedford is Head of Entomology at the John Innes Centre, an 
independent, international centre of excellence in plant science, genetics 
and microbiology. He will answer all these questions, and more, in a 
fascinating talk on his favourite subject, the butterfly. 

Cost for the talk is £3 per device. Please book electronically by clicking 
on the ‘TICKETSOURCE’ icon immediately below the event on 
www.u3atvnetwork.org.uk   This is by far the best and easiest option. 
You will receive an acknowledgement immediately and the Zoom link a 
few days before the event. 

If you experience any difficulty, please email the organiser Fay Sinai at 
fay.sinai@icloud.com giving your name and the u3a to which you 
belong.  

Closing date for applications is Wednesday, 24th March 
If you have not received the Zoom link by midday on 30th March, please 
email the organiser as above.  

To receive notification of forthcoming TVN events as soon as they are 
published, please email events_info@u3atvnetwork.org.uk  
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